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The ADM Motorsport team will enter the Italian F.4 
Championship powered by Abarth for the last three races 
of the season  
 
Taking place at Vallelunga over the weekend of 9-11 September, the 
team from Bareggio will entrust their single-seater to the Brazilian 
driver Mauro Auricchio 
 
 
Roma 23/08/2016 – Another notable name in the world of motorsport has 
chosen the Italian F4 Championship powered by Abarth. This is the team 
ADM Motorsport, who from 1988 has participated in various 
championships both at National and International level and count their 
victory in F3000 with Riccardo Sperafico in 2000 among their 
achievements. 

• Renato Melchioretto, the director of ADM Motorsport, has chosen the 
single-seater created by Taatus for the Italian F4 Championship powered 
by Abarth for the Brazilian driver (who was born in Italy) Mauro Auricchio, 
who has passed through the ranks of karting in company with Petrobras. 
Mauro Auricchio will race with car number 8. 

• Coming towards the end of the season, after the Vallelunga round of the 
championship, will be the last two events of the season; Imola (23-25 
September) and Monza (28-30 October). 
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